
ITEM 6 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 48 

COUNCIL MEETING 1930 07 21 
RE: LETTER FROM SVEND J. ROBINSON, M.P., BURNABY, 

HOUSE OF COMMONS, OTTAWA 
DRAINAGE - 7600 BLOCK NEWCOMBE STREET 

Appearing on the agenda for the 1980 July 21 meeting of Council is a letter from 
Svend J. Robinson, M.P. regarding the above subject. Following is a report from 
the Municipal Engineer concerning this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the recommendation of the Municipal Engineer be adopted. 

* * * * * * * 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 80 07 15 

FROM; MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: DRAINAGE - 7600 BLOCK NEWCOMBE STREET 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Svend J. Robinson, M.P., 
c/o House of Commons, Ottawa, Ontario. 

REPORT 

Appearing on this Agenda is a letter from Svend J. Robinson, M.P., 
regarding drainage in the 7600 Block Newcombe Street. 

Approximately two months ago Mr. 'sidhu Surinder, 7685 Newcombe 
Street, telephoned the Engineering Department and requested that the 
small ditch in front of his property be filled in. We complied with 
this request by grading the gravel shoulder to ensure the storm 

~ water would be conducted to the catch basin. 

In light of Hr. Robinson's letter it would appear that concern 
still exists regarding overall drainage in the block. We will under­
take further works to ensure adequate drainage control in the area. 

WCS/ch 
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